
GREEN COMMUNITIES AND THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY RESOURCES (DOER) UPDATE 

 

As a Green Community since 2010, the Town must complete its annual reporting obligation in order to 
apply for energy conservation grants. This is not a simple task and the documentation to produce this 
report is very time consuming.  This past year, we identified four energy projects throughout town and 
applied for funding in the amount $240,000.  We also applied for incentive grants through our local 
energy providers in the in the amount of $51,710 so that the Town would only have to contribute a 
minimal amount of funding.  The combined grant funding, including the incentives from NGRID and 
Eversource will be $325,710.  This funding will be awarded in August of 2019.  

The following is a list of energy projects we plan to undertake if awarded the grants by the DOER. 

• $98,537-Milton Town Hall-Chiller replacement.  

• $67,489-Milton High School-Lighting upgrades.   

• $83,043-Tucker Elementary School-Lighting upgrades. 
•     $76,641-Cunningham and Collicot—Lighting upgrades.  

 


